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Vincent Natali
Nordonia Hills

Vincent Natali is a junior at Nordonia Hills High School and
is enrolled in CVCC’s Power Equipment Technology (PET)
program instructed by Matthew Harding. After visiting
CVCC on a field trip, Vincent knew the PET program would
be the perfect fit for him considering he’s always been
fascinated with engines and repairing things, just like his
dad. We asked Vincent what his favorite project or task
has been in class thus far, and his response was, 
“I couldn't tell you because I’ve truly enjoyed everything
we’ve done in class. I love being able to work with my
hands; it’s a nice change of pace from traditional high
school.”  
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“Vince is mechanically inclined, and does very well in class. He will find success in this
industry and I look forward to seeing him make it as a top technician.” 
-Matthew Harding, PET instructor

Vincent isn’t sure what his “dream job” after graduation is, but he looks forward to
discovering what that is over the next few years. His advice to future students and his
fellow classmates is to really take the time to start thinking about what you want to do in
life because now is the time to set yourself up for success. 

“This school and this program has impacted me in endless ways. Mr. Harding is a great
instructor who really pushes us to think about where we want to go in life, and has honestly
helped me begin to navigate my future.” -Vincent Natali 

Outside of academics, Vincent is on the football and track team at Nordonia High School,
and also enjoys lifting in his spare time. Keep up the great work, Vincent!
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